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November 17, 2023 

 Spelling– Our next test will be 0n 

Nov.30th  on lists 23/24. You can find 
our spelling lists on Spelling City here. 

  
 
Math–  Students are learning multiplica-

tion in Chapter 5– Multiplication next 
week.  Please have your students prac-
tice their math facts daily.  

 
 
 

Writing-Students will start learning how 

to summarize a reference next week. 
We are preparing for our first book re-
port and information will come home 
soon.   

 

Literature– Ask students about our 

new book, Sign of the Beaver. 
 
Recitation –Hiawatha’s Childhood 

First stanza only! 
Due week of December 11th  

(A recitation schedule for the year has been 
posted on the 3rd grade website.) 

 

History– This week students started 

learning about the Vikings. Ask your 
student to recount the parts of a Vi-
king ship. 

In our curriculum:  

Here’s what’s happening: Important dates  

NOVEMEBR 20-24 
NO SCHOOL 
Thanksgiving Break 
 

DECEMBER 1 
Viking Day 
 

DECEMBER 17 
Titan Buddy Lesson 
 

DECEMBER 18- 
JANUARY 3 

NO SCHOOL 
Winter Break 
 

JANUARY 5 
Literacy Testing after school 

 

JANUARY 12 
NO SCHOOL 
Literacy Testing 
 

JANUARY 15 
NO SCHOOL 
MLK Jr. Day 
 
Favorite books: 

Do you remember what your 

favorite book or book series 

was when you were 8 or 9 

years old?  Share the memo-

ries with your child.  Maybe 

even share the book with 

them.  Read it together; talk 

about what parts were your 

favorites.  Passing on the love 

of reading a good book is so 

important! Visit our third grade website for more!  

HAPPY        

THANKSGIVING! 

     Your Third Grade team is so 
thankful for the support you give to 

us every week!   

     We wish each of you a restful break 
from school, and delightful time 

spent with family.   

   Mrs.. Heffentrager 

Mrs. Macha 

Mrs. Manzione 

Mrs. Peterson 

Mrs. Prudhomme 

Mrs. Corneliusen 

Mrs. Mitchell 

Mrs. Young 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A reminder from COACH KUYPER 

PE SHOES must be worn  
on PE day!!!  

To reduce the possibility of injury, I 
will be enforcing our SHOE POLICY 
for PE this year! It truly is a safety 
issue, though it also enforces the 
habit of responsibility for your child! 
Each class has been told this policy, 
along with the consequence of miss-
ing PE if the correct shoes are not 
worn.  

November Character Trait 
Gratitude 

https://www.spellingcity.com/users/TCA3rdgrade
https://www.tcatitans.org/cms/lib/CO50010872/Centricity/Domain/33/3rd%20Grade%20Chapter%205%20Multiplication.pdf
https://www.tcatitans.org/cms/lib/CO50010872/Centricity/Domain/33/3rd%20Grade%20Chapter%205%20Multiplication.pdf
https://www.tcatitans.org/cms/lib/CO50010872/Centricity/Domain/33/Hiawathas%20Childhood.pdf
https://co50010872.schoolwires.net/Page/1170

